
Children in Need 2023
Wednesday, 8th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Children in Need is happening on Friday, 17th of November and we really want to support this
wonderful fundraising event.

Every child in our school is going to take part in a Pudsey Bearpee and Fitness Challenge. There
will be a round robin of activities to suit every ability and this will be set up in the school hall. Every
class will have a slot to visit the hall and get active.

In order for this to happen, we need your help:
● Children can come to school in PE kit and wearing trainers
● Children will need a water bottle
● Please bring a coin donation to help us raise money for this wonderful charity

We are certain it will be a fun experience for everyone!

For support on how to do a Pudsey Bearpee, please follow this link:
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraising/introducing-pudsey-bearpees/learn-how-to-bearp
ee/

Kind regards,

Mrs Forster, Mrs Presley & Miss Dodington
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